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Immigration Co-Chair Discusses Sponsoring Visas in Wake of
Recent Layoffs
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In an interview with WorkLife, Davis Bae shares his insight on how visa workers are struggling to

navigate the recent wave of layoffs. He explains that companies have to decide whether they actually

want to go through with an application that requires sponsorship, and he notes that the work

required by a company to sponsor a visa depends on how familiar they are with the process. Large

companies usually make it fairly simple to do a lot of petitions. "However, if you’re a small employer,

doing just one petition can take more work.”

To read the article visit WorkLife.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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